## Second Grade Boys -Summer '25

Dear Talmid י"ג

Welcome to second grade!

Now that the summer is coming to a close it is time to get ready for a new year. It is with much excitement that I look forward to greeting you on the first day of school. We will learn many new things and, of course, have so much fun.

Please don't forget to bring your geshmake smile and your סידור and אוויחומש!!!

Rabbi Akerman

Dear Parents,

It is my pleasure to introduce myself as your son's teacher. I am eagerly anticipating a successful year of growth and learning together with your child.

My goal is to provide your son with a year filled with excitement and learning as we develop his second-grade skills, both academically and socially. Together, we can ensure that he benefits fully from his second-grade experience.

I am eager to get to know you and meet you in person. If you have any questions or would like to discuss anything with me before the school year begins, please feel free to contact me at 848-391-5072.

I look forward to a successful and productive year ahead!

Sincerely,

Miss Twersky
\*\*Please label all supplies

3 pks 12 Yellow #2 Pencils

1 Pencil Sharpener

1 bx Eraser tops

2 8-ct Washable Crayola Markers

2 16-ct Crayola Crayons

3 Highlighters at least 1 yellow (Rebbe)

1 <u>Elmer's</u> Large Glue Sticks

1 Fiskars Scissors

1 Supply Box

2 pks Dividers (5 pk) (Rebbe)

2 1" Loose-leaf Binders (not larger) (Rebbe)

3 2 Pocket Plastic Folders (General Studies)

1 pr Computer Ear Buds

1 Box of Tissues

